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STATE OF ARKANSAS 
OFFICE OF STATE PROCUREMENT 

1509 West 7th Street, Room 300 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-4222 

 
 

ADDENDUM 2 
 
 
TO:  Contractors Addressed 
FROM:  Shane Phillips, Buyer 
DATE: 07/06/2020 
SUBJECT:  SP-20-0097  

 

The following change(s) to the above-referenced RFP have been made as designated below: 
 

X Change of specification(s) 

 Additional specification(s) 

 Change of bid opening time and date 

 Cancellation of bid 

 Other 

 

 

CHANGE OF SPECIFICATIONS 

 

• Delete Section 1.9.A.  and replace with the following:  

 

A. Submit any questions requesting clarification of information contained in this Bid Solicitation in writing 
via email by 4:00 p.m., Central Time on or before 07/08/2020 to the OSP buyer as shown on page 
one (1) of this Bid Solicitation.   

 
1. For each question submitted, Prospective Contractor should reference the specific solicitation 

item number to which the question refers. 
 

2. Prospective Contractors’ written questions will be consolidated and responded to by the State.  
The State’s consolidated written response is anticipated to be posted to the OSP website by the 
close of business on 07/16/2020.  If Prospective Contractor questions are unclear or non-
substantive in nature, the State may request clarification of a question(s) or reserves the right not 
to respond to that question(s).      

 

 
 
The specifications by virtue of this addendum become a permanent addition to the above referenced RFP.  Failure to 
return this signed addendum may result in rejection of your bid response. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Shane Phillips at Jordan.Phillips@dfa.arkansas.gov or (501) 324-9322. 
 
 
 
Company:   
 
Signature:   
 
Date:   
 


